
2020 Dublin Program – Accommodations 
 

 Although students have the option of finding their own housing in Dublin, the vast majority of the 
students in the program each year choose to live in program housing in apartment suites in UCD 
Residence Halls on the Belfield campus of University College Dublin. In previous years students have 
stayed in six-bedroom suites, in which each student has his or her own single bedroom with its own 
private bathroom and shower.  Each suite has a communal living room and a small communal kitchen 
with a stove range, microwave, two small refrigerators, a small freezer, and a table and chairs for six.  We 
anticipate that on-campus living arrangements will be the same again this year.  Wireless internet access 
is available free of charge to all residents. UCD sponsors special activities (such as hurling lessons and a 
High Tea) for its summer residents. Students who choose to live on campus also have free access to the 
University library and extensive exercise equipment in the state-of-the-art UCD Sports Centre (with small 
per-use fees for certain facilities, such as the basketball courts and Olympic-size swimming pool). 
Campus residents also have access for a small fee to the UCD Student Health Services Center. Housing in 
UCD Residence Halls for the 2020 summer program is $1,450 for 30 nights.  
 
 Non-student spouses/partners or other adult family members are welcome to stay in our UCD 
Residence suites if space is available and if they will be in Dublin for a substantial portion of the program.  
Please consult the Program Director to determine if arrangements can be made for teenage children.  
Because every person staying overnight in UCD housing must register for his or her own room, each 
additional family member or partner would be charged a separate housing fee. Please let us know as soon 
as possible if you would like to bring family members or a partner with you. Although students registered 
in the program need only pay a housing deposit in April and will be billed by the University of Tulsa in 
mid-May for the remainder of their housing, the total cost for a family member’s or guest’s housing must 
be paid in full by April 13, 2020. 
 
 UCD does have some apartments that accommodate students with physical challenges. If you need 
special housing accommodations, please contact us as early as possible so that we can determine the 
availability of these facilities.   
 
  In the spring we send out suitemate questionnaires to place suitemates, and we will do our best to 
accommodate requests and preferences in this regard. Assignments are often not finalized until 
immediately prior to commencement of the program.  
 

       
UCD Dorm room               Glenomena Residence Hall      Typical Kitchen in each Dorm Suite 

      
UCD Sports Centre          Hurling Lessons for UCD summer residents        UCD Pool 


